
 

 
 
 
Date:  09-10-2015             From:  Lt. Wayne Hanson 
                                                                                                                                 (707) 268-3641 

 
           

Subject: Schlesiger Family                              Case:  
 
 
On September 7, 2015, the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office lost one of their finest Deputies. We are 
saddened to report that Corporal Rich Schlesiger lost his courageous battle with cancer. There will be a 
memorial service at the River Lodge in Fortuna on Sunday, 09-13-2015 at 11:00 a.m. for those who wish 
to attend. 

 
There has been a donation account set up at Redwood Capital Bank on behalf of Rich Schlesiger for 
his children's college fund. If you would like to make a donation please visit any of the branches in 
Arcata, Eureka, or Fortuna. For inquiries please contact Redwood Capital Bank at (707) 444-9800.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Mike Downey, Sheriff 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 
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